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IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
Legislation title:  Amend City Charter to delete the use of terms that are masculine or 

feminine and make technical corrections (Ordinance; amend Charter) 
 
Contact name:  Amanda Lamb, Chief Deputy City Auditor 
 
Contact phone:  Amanda Lamb: (503) 823-0919 
 
Presenter name: Bridget Donegan, General Counsel to the City Auditor’s Office 
 
Purpose of proposed legislation and background information:  
The purpose of this ordinance is to remove gendered language from the Portland City 
Charter and to make other technical corrections to the Charter. These changes will support 
the 2020 Charter Commission’s work and provide the Charter Commission with a gender-
neutral and accurate document to review 
 
Financial and budgetary impacts: 
None. 

 
 
Community impacts and community involvement: 
The Auditor’s Office asked City bureaus and offices to identify necessary technical 
corrections to the Charter. 
 
100% Renewable Goal: 
This action will not impact the City’s total energy use or the City’s renewable energy use. 

 
 

Budgetary Impact Worksheet 

Does this action change appropriations?  
 YES: Please complete the information below. 

X   NO: Skip this section 
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